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Campus Residence Safety Suggestions 
The following are suggestions to assist with ensuring the security of you and your 

property. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

• Leave valuable and ostentatious jewelry at home.  

• Keep your room locked; even if away for a short time.  

• Mark all electronic gear (TVs, stereos, computers etc.) indelibly with part of your 
Social Security number and/or home address/phone.  Contact the Campus Police 
for assistance with this task. 

• Do not leave cash or other valuables laying around in plain view on dresser tops, 
etc.  

• Take laptops, MP3 players, smart phones, and other valuable portables with you 
when leaving the room during holiday breaks.  

• Do not give the residence hall door codes to strangers. 

• Do not prop the exterior doors open. (This would give anyone access to the 
residence hall.)  

• Be especially observant during move-in and move-out weekends. Many thefts 
occur then.  

• Report suspicious persons on your floor, to the Campus Police.  

• Observe all residence life and visitation rules --- and insist that your room/suite 
mate do the same.  

 

*   If you see any suspicious activities please contact the Birmingham-Southern 
College Campus Police Department at 226-4700.   

Like the BSC Campus Police on Facebook. 
 


